
1. Email *

Student List

PGDM 2019 batch T1 feedback form (Oct
2019)
Dear Students, 

Your feedback, both positive and negative, is very helpful to us. 

This will help us make our best even better & constructive criticism will help us improve.

Dedicate your next few minutes and share your honest feedback in the best interest of the students & 
the institute. 

* Required



2.

Mark only one oval.

1999/01910001 AJAY YADAV

1999/01910002 MO. SAHIL

1999/01910003 MOHIT THAKKAR

1999/01910004 MRUNALINI MAGAR

1999/01910005 PURVA DHAMANKAR

1999/01910006 SAURABH RAUT

1999/01910007 SEEMA BHAGWAT

1999/01920001 ARIJIT GHOSH

1999/01920002 OMKAR PARDESHI

1999/01920003 PREETI PARMAR

1999/01920004 RITHU BHUREWAR

1999/01920005 SHUBHAM SHELKE

1999/01920006 SZIONA FRANCIS

1999/01920007 TRUPTI CHAFALE

1999/01920008 YUKTA MOULICK

1999/01940001 KARTHEEK THATHA

1999/01940002 LEKHA BIRE

1999/01940003 MANOJ KUMAR K.

1999/01940004 MAYUR ATKARI

1999/01940005 MOUNIKA UNNAM

1999/01940006 RAMYA CHOWDARY

1999/01940007 SAKSHAM JAISWAL

1999/01940008 SHUVAM CHANDRA

1999/01940009 SWAPNIL VEER

1999/01940010 VAIBHAVI LONKAR

1999/01940011 VIDYA RAVADI

Skip to question 3

Feedback: Core Courses

Name of the student *



3.

Mark only one oval per row.

FOU02 Business Mathematics

FOU01 Business English 1 *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



4.

Mark only one oval per row.

1305-101 Micro Economics for Managers

FOU02 Business Mathematics *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



5.

Mark only one oval per row.

1302-102 Principles & Practices of Management & Organisational Behaviour

1305-101 Micro Economics for Managers *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



6.

Mark only one oval per row.

4301- 103 Management Accounting & Control

1302-102 Principles & Practices of Management & Organisational Behaviour *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



7.

Mark only one oval per row.

1303-104 Indian Economy & Public Policy

4301- 103 Management Accounting & Control *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



8.

Mark only one oval per row.

1304-105 Basics of Marketing

1303-104 Indian Economy & Public Policy *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



9.

Mark only one oval per row.

5301-106 E- Commerce & Digital Markets

1304-105 Basics of Marketing *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



10.

Mark only one oval per row.

1306-107 Legal Aspects of Business

5301-106 E- Commerce & Digital Markets *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



11.

Mark only one oval per row.

1309- 108 Managerial Communication

1306-107 Legal Aspects of Business *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



12.

Mark only one oval per row.

Skill Course- Selling & Negotiation Skills Lab

1309- 108 Managerial Communication *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



13.

Mark only one oval per row.

Value Added- Internet of things

Skill Course- Selling & Negotiation Skills Lab *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



14.

Mark only one oval per row.

Value Added- Foreign Language (French)

Value Added- Internet of things *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



15.

Mark only one oval per row.

Value Added- Book Review

Value Added- Foreign Language (French) *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



16.

Mark only one oval per row.

Value Added- Newspaper Review

Value Added- Book Review *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



17.

Mark only one oval per row.

18.
Mark only one oval.

Option 1

Overall Institutional feedback

Value Added- Newspaper Review *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



19.

Mark only one oval.

Very Poor

1 2 3 4 5

Excellent

20.

Mark only one oval.

Very Poor

1 2 3 4 5

Excellent

21.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google.

How will you rate the overall Library facility & services provided by the Library staff *

How will you rate the overall Comp Lab facility & services provided by the staff *

Share your quick concerns/challenges/ suggestions if any *

 Forms

https://www.google.com/forms/about/?utm_source=product&utm_medium=forms_logo&utm_campaign=forms

